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Product change notification   PCN-FOI-001 

  

April 2012 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

SYLEX, s.r.o. would like to inform you following changes have been made in our products portfolio: 

• Outer diameter of 24-fiber round cables has been changed from 4.5mm to 3.8mm. 

 

This change affects items listed below: 

• MTP®-MTP® 24F trunk cables 

• MTP®-LC(SC) fan-outs 

• Pre-terminated 24F cables with Duralino fan-out® 

 

Reason of Change: 

• Smaller diameter of cable helps optimize data center airflow for efficient thermal and energy 

management.  

• Reduction of cable bulk in installations 

• Smaller bending diameter 

 

 

Effective Date of Change: 

This change will be implemented in running change mode. For details of the schedule of the 

change in certain part numbers, please contact sales department. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

SYLEX team 


